
Dear MTB East Gippsland Members,

We are excited to let you know that there are a number of events that the club will be running or hosting 
between now and Christmas. Below is a brief outline of the events, as details are confirmed our website will be 
updated to provide as much information as we can. We will be publicising each of them on our social media 
platforms, Facebook and Instagram, so please like and follow those pages to keep up to date with all the club 
activities. For those not on social media the club will provide updates via email.

The Joyride Rookie Cup and VDHS are large events that we are fortunate enough to be able to host this year. 
Both events will be held at the Mt Taylor MTB park and will run over two days. To run these events effectively and 
ensure a great day of racing for competitors and spectators we rely on volunteers to assist. If you can 
volunteer some of your time over one or both weekends we would love to hear from you. Please send an 
email to events@mtbeg.com.au to let us know your availability, alternatively we will be circulating volunteer 
sign-up pages in the weeks before both events. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, feel free to reach out to us. 

Sincerely,

MTBEG Committee

                                 Members Update

Upcoming Events

Women’s Shuttle Session 
Sunday 13 October

10am - 2pm - Free

For individuals that identify as female

Register your place via the website 

Must have MTBEG membership

Joyride Rookie Cup 
- Round 2

19 & 20 October 

Downhill racing for under 17’s

Registrations open 4 weeks before race 

through event organiser: 

www.therookiecup.com.au
Volunteers needed, event sign up page 

will be circulated

Vic Downhill series (VDHS) 

- Round 2

23 & 24 November 

Victoria’s premier downhill racing 

competition

for 13’s and above

Event details closer to the date

Volunteers needed, event sign up page 

will be circulated 



2024 Mt Taylor Winter Enduro

The club held the Mt Taylor Winter Enduro on the 11th of August, 2024. The event was a great success with a 
total of 69 riders participating and enjoying the day in the sun. 

A ‘Club Canteen’ was trialled to help raise funds to undertake necessary trail maintenance and purchase 
equipment, which will contribute to a better riding experience at Mt Taylor. The canteen provided drinks and 
snacks for purchase and made a total profit of $359.00, the committee plans to provide a canteen at future 
events to continue raising funds for the club. 

A big thanks to all that came along and supported this event

Event Wrap Up

www.mtbeg.com.au

events@mtbeg.com.au

Social media: Facebook and Instagram


